
 

 
 
PSBA/Notice-184                                                                       November 1, 2024 

 
NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 

 
INVITATION OF NOMINATIONS FOR CAPACITY-BUILDING WORKSHOPS  

 
Respected Members, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Pakistan Stock Brokers Association (PSBA) has partnered with the Securities 
and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SECP) which will host a series of pre-conference capacity-building 
workshops on December 11, 2024, at Pearl Continental Hotel, Karachi.  
 
These workshops are part of the 2nd International Islamic Capital Market Conference and will be led by esteemed 
international experts. The sessions aim to enhance participants' knowledge in crucial areas, including the strategic 
significance of Islamic finance, institutionalizing Shariah governance, innovation and FinTech, and disclosure 
requirements for Shariah governance. 
 
In this regard, we invite you to share nominations of members/staff/executives for participation in these workshops. 
We have secured a total of 20 seats for our members, and nominations will be accepted on a first-come, first-served 
basis. Below is the breakdown and title of workshops including the trainer: 
 

Title of Workshop Trainer Seats Offered 

Decoding Islamic Finance for Senior 
Leadership 

Dr. Mughees Shaukat, Senior Manager, 
AAOIFI 

5 

Institutionalizing Robust Shariah Governance 
Frameworks 

Mr. Omar Mustafa Ansari, Secretary 
General, AAOIFI 

5 

Innovative Islamic Capital Market Products 
and FinTech Solutions 

Dr. Sami Al-Suwailem, Acting Director 
General, IsDB Institute 

5 

Regulatory Landscape and Disclosure 
Practices in Islamic Capital Markets 

Ms. Cindhi Cintokowati, Specialist, 
Technical and Research Department, IFSB 

5 

 
Please share your nominations by November 05, 2024, using the following format: 
 
| S. No. | Name of Nominee | Designation | Organization | Email | Mobile No. | Workshop Nomination | 
 
We look forward to receiving your nominations and to your active participation in these impactful workshops. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
_________sd____________ 
AKBER ALI 
Officer - Secretariat 
 
 

Copy to: 
 
1. PSBA Website 
 
 


